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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT Ottawa December 30, 1932

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University 
Montreal, Canada.
Dear Sir Arthur:

I have been asked by Mr. Paul Martin, Pres­
ident of the Windsor Branch of the League of Nations So­
ciety to transmit to you an invitation to address the 
Branch. They would like to have you come some time to­
ward the end of January if you possibly could do so. Very 
effective and interesting work is being done there, both 
in the way of public addresses and study groups. You may 
have noticed, in the last issue of "Interdependence," men­
tion of what they are doing. They usually have made rather 
extensive arrangements for radio broadcasting of addresses. 
I am sure that they would provide an excellent platform 
for anything you wish to say to them at the present critic­
al moment. I should be pleased to hear from you at your convenience.

I am very sorry that I could not accept
your kind invitation to lunch, but it was only yesterday 
that I returned to the office and I am still going very slowly.

I extend to you the best wishes for the NewYear
Sincerely yours

H. M. Tory, PresidentKM


